
 

#150226 

 

MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 

TO:  Scott Niehaus 

Village Manager  

FROM: Nicole Aranas 

  Assistant Village Manager  

DATE: May 12, 2015 

SUBJECT: Cruise Nights – License Agreements for Use of Parking Lots at  

  118, 12 and 211 West St. Charles Road  

 

As you are aware, Lombard Cruise Nights are scheduled to be held on Saturday evenings 

between June 13, 2015 and August 29, 2015 (excluding July 4), from the hours of 5:30 p.m. to 

10:30 p.m. in downtown Lombard.   

 

The Village has licensing agreements with three properties, 118 West St. Charles Road (M.J. 

Vanderbroucke Inc.), 126 West St. Charles Road (Lombard Family Health Center) and 211 West 

St. Charles Road (Fifth Third Bank) for the purpose of using their parking facilities.  The 

attached resolution authorizes the signatures of the Village President and Deputy Village Clerk 

on these License Agreements.   

 


